
Spring has arrived, bringing sunshine and warmer weather. The Foundation
children are delighted to use the outside area more frequently, and we are
eagerly planning the design of our outdoor learning for the summer term.
We will be introducing a new Scientific Magic Potion Centre in the
Foundation playground to stimulate curiosity and creativity.
As the Easter holidays approach, we will be saying goodbye to our
Badgerbrook visitors. These connections have been incredibly meaningful for
all involved, and we intend to arrange a trip to Badgerbrook during the
summer term to continue fostering these precious relationships. We greatly
appreciate your support during this period with a full school. To mark this
special occasion, the final goodbye assembly on Friday, 11th April, will be part
of our Spring show that you are all invited to at 2.30pm as we will have
Badgerbrook children and staff in the hall too we will need to limit this to 2
adults per child to join us for the performance. During the show, Wellington
Children will perform and proudly wear their Easter bonnets. Please
remember that creating Easter bonnets is part of a homework project but if
you require the bonnet to be made in school then please do let us know
before Wednesday next week.

We would also like to remind you that Parents' evening is scheduled for this
week. The children's progress has been incredible, and we look forward to
sharing their achievements with you. The Parent meetings will be held in the
interview room opposite the school reception, and children can stay at
Afterschool club with Dali during the meeting time. Each meeting with Miss
Harland lasts ten minutes; however, if you feel additional time is needed or a
further meeting with myself, as always extra parent meeting arrangements
can be made through the school office. 

SAVE THE DATES 
Looking ahead, we have several exciting events planned for the Summer
term. We have been kindly invited to Sports day at Farndon Fields on the
morning of 18th June and Sports day at Kibworth C of E on the afternoon of
27th June. More details will follow but I wanted to give you these two dates
for your diaries. Furthermore, Market Harborough Town Carnival is on
Saturday, 14th June. We have submitted an application for a float and will
provide further information as we receive it. We hope to see many of our
families there to celebrate and enjoy the festivities.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our growing
school community. 
Warm sunny regards,
Mrs Knox, Headteacher

 Dates for your diary:
Friday 11th April 
2.30pm
Spring Performance - 
Easter Bonnet Parade os part
of the Spring performance,
2 adults per child as the hall
will be filled with Badgerbrook
children and staff too. 

Friday 11  April - end of term. th

Back after Easter on Monday
28  Aprilth
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